
 

Parent Tours 
for children starting school in September 2024  

 
When? Thursday mornings 10:00-10:30am 

Dates: 5th Oct, 12th Oct, 19th Oct, 2nd Nov, 23rd Nov 

Where? Meet in the school office where you will be 

greeted by Senior Leaders who will show you around 

our school! 

 

How? Contact the school office to book your place. 

01189 375551 or email 

sbm@thameside.reading.sch.uk 

 

We are looking forward to meeting your families! 
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